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Solar by Weller Launches New Website to Promote Green Energy Services 
 

Boyertown, PA – (27-Mar-10) Solar by Weller, a division of Scott A. Weller Carpentry and Cabinets of 
Barto, recently launched a new website (www.solarbyweller.com) through Philadelphia area website 
design and development company, Media Fusion Technologies, Inc. (MFT) to promote its green energy 
services throughout the region. 
 
Specializing in Photovoltaic (solar electricity) and solar thermal technologies, Solar by Weller focuses on 
using 21st century technologies to harness the power of the sun more efficiently than ever before. 
Photovoltaic panels mounted on the rooftops or ground-mount racks of homes and businesses generate 
electricity directly into a structure’s electrical panel. Specially designed solar thermal panels heat up to 
90% of a household or business’s water each year. 
 
“We are excited to get our new website launched early in 2010,” said Scott Weller. “With today’s 
available state rebates and federal tax incentives, customer’s final investment on a new Solar by Weller 
solar system is reduced by approximately 50%. 
 
“We provide a complete package from design and installation, to service and assistance with rebates and 
incentives. We start with a free site evaluation to determine if solar is right for each home or business. 
Then we recommend the right type of system to best meet individual property needs. All of this and much 
more is clearly outlined on our new website which allows customers to comfortably do all of their 
research before calling.” 
 
The website was designed and programmed by MFT in the Microsoft .NET framework using Microsoft SQL 
Server as the database platform.  Together with other technologies, these establish a stable, dynamic, 
comprehensive and extensible website environment which allows the customer to control site content 
live time via web browser using MFT’s proprietary Content Management System. 
 
The site includes comprehensive information on the products and systems available from Solar by Weller, 
their features and benefits as well as a photo gallery of recent completed projects, a solar calculator 
explaining potential energy cost savings and more. 
  
Solar by Weller is part of the largest and fastest growing solar dealer network in the United States and 
Bermuda enabling them to have purchasing power resulting in their ability to pass on lower costs to the 
consumer for the high-quality products they install.  Solar by Weller is a certified dealer for 
SolarEnergy.com and multiple solar manufacturers, and is a licensed and approved PA Sunshine Rebate 
and Keystone HELP contractor. 
 
For more information on Solar by Weller, visit www.solarbyweller.com or call 610.845.6066. 
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